

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Permanent Outdoor Festival Site Study

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the final report from HTFC Planning & Design, and their partners Kindrachuk Agrey Architecture and Colliers International, for the Permanent Outdoor Festival Site feasibility study, be received as information;
- 2. That the Concept Plan for the Permanent Outdoor Festival Site be approved;
- 3. That Supply Chain Management tender Phase One development of the Permanent Outdoor Festival Site;
- 4. That the Administration report back to the appropriate committee on options to expand community engagement, to include homeowners in the downtown who live near Friendship Park; and
- 5. That the Administration report back to the appropriate committee on options to expand community engagement, to include input from Indigenous organizations.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 16, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. The Committee received a presentation from HTFC Planning & Design, delegations from Downtown Saskatoon and Tourism Saskatoon, and a letter submitting comments from the Saskatoon Heritage Society.

Attachments

- Report of the General Manager, Community Services Division, dated February 16, 2021
- Letter from Peggy Sarjeant, Saskatoon Heritage Society, dated February 11, 2021